
UPCOMING EVENTS AT FUMC 

Sunday, June 10, 2012           
     8:45am  Adult Choir Rehearsal (Choir Room) 
   10:00am  Sunday School  
   11:00am  Worship Service   
 5-7:00pm  UMYF (Youth Hut) 
     7:00pm  Praise Singers Rehearsal (Fellowship Hall)               
         Annual Conference June 10—June 13   
 
Monday, June 11, 2012      
    11:00am  Caring Callers Meeting 
      6:00pm  Boy Scout Meeting (Scout Hut) 
         Deadline for June 15 Digital Version Newsletter 
                 
Tuesday, June 12, 2012     
    3:30pm  ROOTS 
    7:00pm  Praise Band Rehearsal (Fellowship Hall)  
             
Wednesday, June 13, 2012 
               Bulletin Information Deadline 
           
Saturday, June 16, 2012 
7am—12:00pm  Pre-School Yard Sale (Fellowship Hall) 
 
Sunday, June 17, 2012 
     8:30am  Father’s Day Breakfast Youth Fundraiser (Fellowship Hall) 
     8:45am  Adult Choir Rehearsal (Choir Room) 
   10:00am  Sunday School  
   11:00am  Worship Service   
 5-7:00pm  UMYF (Buchanan’s Home) 
     7:00pm  Praise Singers Rehearsal (Fellowship Hall) 
 

GENESIS SERVICE (CONTEMPORARY WORSHIP) — The next Genesis Service will be on June 
24 at 8:30am in the Fellowship Hall. 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

First United Methodist Church 

    117 Third Street, Cheraw, SC  29520 
      www.cherawfirstumc.org 

      The Mission of the First United Methodist Church is to win and nurture            

     souls for Jesus Christ by sharing and living the message of salvation. 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

June 10, 2012 

2nd Sunday after Pentecost 
 
Prelude                                                                    “Jesus Calls Us”                                                              Bolclm  
  
Greeting and Announcements   

Please sign the attendance pad and pass it to everyone on the pew.      
 
Introduction of Rev. Morris Thompson                                                                      Rev. David Townsend 
 
*Ritual of Friendship                
 
Introit                                                         “You Are My Hiding Place”                                          Hiding Place 
 
Call to Worship  
 
*Hymn of Praise No. 398 in the Hymnal   “Jesus Calls Us”                                                               Galilee                      
 
Unison Prayer                                                                                                        Shannon Johnson, Lay Reader                                                          

O Lord our God, you are always more ready to bestow your good gifts on us than we are to 
seek them, and are willing to give more than we desire or deserve.  Help us so to seek that 
we may truly find, so to ask that we may joyfully receive, so to knock that the door of your 
mercy may be opened to us; through Jesus Christ our Savior.  Amen (The United Methodist 
Book of Worship) 

 
Silent Prayer  
 
Mini Sermon                                                                                                                                Brandon Buchanan 
 
*Psalter No. 853 in the Hymnal                          Psalm 138                                                          Lay Reader 
 
*Affirmation of Faith No. 881 in the Hymnal “The Apostles’ Creed”                                  Lay Reader   
 
*Gloria Patri Page No. 70 in the Hymnal    “Glory Be to the Father”                                        Meineke 
 
Epistle Lesson                                               Ephesians 1: 15 — 19                         Rev. Morris Thompson 
 

    Sermon                                                       “Extraordinary Moments”                                   Rev. Thompson 

FUMC STAFF 

Rev. Dr. Paul A. Wood, Jr., Pastor (woodtz1955@gmail.com) 

Angie Smith, Administrative Assistant (angie@fumccheraw.net) 

Jonathan E. Kroepel, Director of Music (jkroepel@bellsouth.net) 

Brandon Buchanan, Director of Children and Youth (Brandon@fumccheraw.net) 

Catrenna Buffington, Director of Preschool/Nursery (fmpscheraw@bellsouth.net) 

Brian Enoch, Custodian 



Pastoral Prayer                                                                                                                                   Rev. Thompson 
 
*Hymn No. 369 in the Hymnal                    “Blessed Assurance”                                                  Assurance                         
 
Presentation of Tithes and Other Offerings                                                                               
 
Offertory Anthem                                  “Break Forth in Joyful Sound”                                                     Leaf 
         
*Doxology No. 95                   “Praise God, from Whom All Blessings Flow”                             Old 100th 
 
*Prayer of Thanksgiving 
 
*The Lord’s Prayer (See Card in Pew) 
 
*Hymn No. 2060 in The Faith We Sing “God the Sculptor of the Mountains”       Jennings-Houston            
  
*Dismissal with Blessing 
 
*Benediction Response No. 666 in the Hymnal  “Shalom to You”                               Somos Del Senor 
 
*Postlude                                                        “Praeludium in E Major”                                                     Lubeck         
______________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

OUR PRAYER LIST Our President, Our Troops, Bob Lockey, John Moore, Levern Rivers, Karlo 
Baker. NOTE: Names are left on the prayer list for two weeks; after two weeks, they are re-
moved unless the church office is  notified. 
 
WELCOME BACK! —Rev. Morris Thompson and his wife Betty Jo are with us today, and Rev. 
Thompson is to bring the message.  Rev. Thompson served as pastor here at First United Meth-
odist between 1997 and 1999.  Since that time they have been living in retirement in Maggie Val-
ley, NC.  Let us give them a hearty welcome!  
 
FLOWER CALENDAR — June 24 is still open on the flower calendar for this month.  If you would 
like to put flowers in the sanctuary, please sign up on the flower calendar by Jon and Brandon’s 
office or call the church office. 
 
FATHER’S DAY BREAKFAST FUNDRAISER — The youth are preparing for a Father’s Day 
Breakfast in the fellowship hall on Sunday, June 17 at 8:30am.  This is a donation based fundrais-
er for the youth. 
 
SUPPORT THE MISSION — The Mission Ministry Team would like to ask the congregation to 
support the upcoming  Pre-School yard sale on Saturday, June 16.  The Mission Ministry Team 
wants to remind the congregation that the Pre-School is a mission of First Church and ask that 
you support them by donating any goods that you have toward the yard sale.  
 

WHAT DO YOU THINK ABOUT WEDNESDAY AT THE FIRST (WATF)? —  If some chang-
es were made in WATF, would you participate? If you are one of the WATF “regulars,” what im-
provements or changes would you suggest be made? No matter your interest level, you are asked 
to complete a WATF questionnaire. Copies can be found in the Narthex and the hallway near the 
church office. 
 

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL (VBS) — IMPORTANT! Dates for this year’s Vacation Bible School 

have been changed to Sunday—Thursday, July 22-26 at 5:30pm-8:00pm 

 

VBS VOLUNTEER TRAINING — The date for volunteer training for this year’s Vacation Bible 

School is Sunday, July 15 at 3:00pm.  If you are interested in volunteering, please contact Nancy Wag-

non, Brandon Buchanan, or the church office. 

 

FAMILY MOVIE NIGHT — The Children and Youth Councils are hosting a family movie night on 

Friday, July 20 at 7:30pm in the fellowship hall.  The feature presentation will be announced later. 

 

YOUTH FOR HIRE — If you need any yard work, dogs walked or groomed, weeds picked, then 
this is the place for you. Our youth group is offering a year-round service to help raise money for 
their trips with the church. The sign-up sheet is outside Jon and Brandon’s offices. When you sign 
up, please give your name, address, phone number, date you’d like the student to come, and the 
time you’d like them to arrive. This is a donations ministry.  
 
SPARE CHANGE DRIVE — The Missions Ministries Team is sponsoring a “change” drive to sup-
port Salkehatchie and other on-going mission projects.  Containers will be placed in each Sunday 
School classroom as well as the narthex and will remain throughout the upcoming weeks.  Please 
participate in this spare change drive; together we can make a difference in the lives of those less 
fortunate!  “He who is kind to the poor lends to the Lord, and he will reward him for what he has 
done.”  Proverbs 19: 17 
 
BUS RESERVATION FORMS — Reservation forms for bus usages have been placed on the table in 

the lobby and in the church office.  If you wish to use the bus, please fill out a reservation form and 

return it to the office. This is the only way that the bus can be reserved.    

 

SERVING TODAY 
Head Usher: Heath Ruffner          Greeter: Shirley Walton 
Altar Guild: Jean McLean                 Acolyte:  Tony Harris   
Hostess: Henrietta Kollitz          Cross Bearer:  Kathryn Johnson 
Nursery:  Rebekah Buchanan and Jean Assef        McArn Item: Kool-Aid packs or   
Children’s Church:  Allison Becker             other drink mixes  
Next Week’s Lay Reader:  Susan Marsh 
Caring Callers:  Jim Crawford, Jackie McGee, Kay VanDeman  
Counters: Jim Crawford, Sammy Quick, Donald Baker     
Alternate Counters: John Straughn, Zenda Rushing 
Last Sunday’s Worship Service — 140;  Worship Attendance in 2011 for the same Sunday 183 


